
University Admission Introduction for 

Transfer Students 

Dear [Student's Name], 

We are pleased to inform you that your application for transfer admission to [University Name] 

for the [Term/Year] has been received. At [University Name], we value the diverse experiences 

and perspectives that transfer students bring to our community. 

Your academic journey is important to us, and we look forward to reviewing your application in 

detail. Our admissions team is dedicated to ensuring that every applicant receives a fair and 

thorough evaluation. 

If you have any questions about the application process, please do not hesitate to reach out to our 

admissions office at [Email Address] or [Phone Number]. 

Thank you for considering [University Name] as the next step in your educational journey. We 

wish you the best of luck! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[University Name] 

[University Address] 


